
Northern Queensland Primary Health Network’s 
(NQPHN’s) Population Health Priorities area 
supports older Australians to lead healthier, more 
productive, and connected lives through a 
population health approach.

NQPHN has commenced key activities to improve 
outcomes and access to aged and palliative care 
services within our region.

NQPHN invites healthcare professionals working 
with older persons to join us for a free online 
workshop to review the activities recently approved 
by the Department of Health and Aged Care and to 
provide feedback.

Discussion points:
• telehealth utilisation in residential aged care 

facilities (RACFs)
• after-hours plans for RACFs
• older persons’ early intervention and chronic 

disease framework
• Greater Choice for At home Palliative Care
• Clinical HealthPathways to support aged 

care dementia
• Care Finder (Aged Care Navigators).

To attend, please register by visiting the URL link 
or scanning the QR code by Thursday 13 October.

For RACF and aged care workers, GPs, primary care nurses, healthcare 
professionals, aged care and primary care providers, and peak bodies

Date
Thursday 13 October 2022

Where
Online via Microsoft Teams

Register online
https://ncv.microsoft.com/p
kRRgkLMB2

Time
Program: 6pm–7.30pm

For more information, contact:
Darinka Zivkov
p: (07) 4034 0302
e: darinka.zivkov@nqphn.com.au

www.nqphn.com.au/events 

Older Persons Health and 
Palliative Care workshop

Janine Cox
p: (07) 4796 0411 or 0477 008 174
e: janine.cox@nqphn.com.au
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